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March 13, 2020 

Dear GPISD Parents/Guardians, 

COVID-19 continues to be an unprecedented and very fluid event for our country as evidenced by 
President Trump’s declaration of a National Emergency and Governor Abbott’s declaration of a 
State of Disaster for all Texas counties. Please know Galena Park I.S.D. is committed to providing 
resources for our students during the GPISD closure period.  

• Educational Resources/Learning Opportunities: 
o Educational resources/learning opportunities will be available for students through 

multiple online resources. Instructions on how to access these resources will be 
communicated on Monday, March 16, 2020 via the official GPISD website, 
Facebook, Twitter and Blackboard ParentLink.  

▪ If your student does not have access to an electronic device, (tablet/cell 
phone/computer) you may request a packet of educational materials by 
completing the GPISD Educational Materials Packet Request Form by 
Sunday, March 15th at 11:59 p.m. - click here to complete the form.  

▪ Packets will be available for pick-up on Tuesday, March 17, 2020, 
4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at Galena Park High School (1000 Keene St.) or 
the Galena Park I.S.D. Administration Building (14705 Woodforest 
Blvd.). 

▪ In the event the school closure is extended, packets will be 
available for pick-up on Mondays, 4:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at 
Galena Park High School (1000 Keene St.) and the Galena 
Park I.S.D. Administration Building (14705 Woodforest Blvd.). 

• Curbside Meals: 
o To provide additional support to our families, the Galena Park I.S.D. Student 

Nutrition Department will provide FREE meals during the school closure beginning 
Tuesday, March 17. Additional information will be shared via the official GPISD 
website, Facebook, Twitter and Blackboard ParentLink.  

The District website will continue to be updated with information, and we will provide regular 
communication through Blackboard ParentLink, Facebook, Twitter and the Galena Park I.S.D. 
website.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfpE4mWzlMvRzEonnEN0__nHXdxxJJppM1Am0CwgISvpQXEsw/viewform?usp=sf_link

